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Members of the Joint Transportation Committee, 

 

My name is Philip Mandel, and I am a resident of Beaverton. 

 

Hall Boulevard is a dangerous road. I find myself frequently dodging potholes. There 

are stretches of Hall with no sidewalks or crosswalks in places there should be. 

 

Riding a bicycle, either northbound or southbound? Rubble, uneven pavement, 

potholes, disappearing bike lanes...these issues and more make Hall unsafe for 

cyclists. And as you know, every trip made by bicycle means "one less car." 

 

After years of neglect to the detriment of our community, we deserve a safe road for 

all users. To make this happen we need you to pass House Bill 2756 to fix Hall 

Boulevard. 

 

Please pass House Bill 2756 to make Hall Boulevard safer. Thank you for your 

consideration. 


